SELECTMEN’S MEETING
SELECTMEN'S OFFICE
August 11, 2016

Selectmen in attendance: Christine Torno, Royce Heath and Paul Nadeau

4:00 pm — Open Meeting

Award the Winter Sand Bid.
Road Commissioner Tom Torno recommended accepting the bid from STS. They were
considerably less than the other two.

Chairperson Torno made a motion to accept the STS Winter Sand bid; seconded by Selectman
Nadeau, all in favor.

4:16 pm

Selectman Nadeau made a motion to go into Executive Session pursuant to 1 MRSA § 405(6)(F)
to discuss confidential records; seconded by Chairperson Torno, all in favor.

4:27 pm

The Selectmen exited Executive Session.

A letter to the parties involved will be written.

Selectman Nadeau asked about purchasing a book for commercial assessments. This will be
checked out.

The Selectmen requested an email be sent to Department Heads asking for an inventory of
insurable items and the value. Send the list to Sue.

Discussed recent tax acquired properties with the Selectmen and the fact that we should do
something about them.

5:00 pm

Chairperson Torno made a motion to adjourn; seconded by Selectman Heath, all in favor.



